
Submitter: Sarah  Landwehr  

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Mail-in voting works very well. Eliminating it will make it harder for the poor and the 

elderly to vote. Everyone deserves the opportunity to vote and intentionally making it 

harder to do so is blatantly corrupt.  


